INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 27/07/2019)

Dear students and parents,

On behalf of staff of ISS and SMC members | Welcome you all back! | hope you all have had a fine
vacation and are looking forward with enthusiasm this wonderful academic year. We are equally
thrilled to welcome you back after vacation, to start again academic year 2019/20, year of mutual
learning and growth.

This academic year brings a lot of hope for me as | am confident our new journey, together, will be
equally rewarding and enriching. During the past few weeks, my interaction with few students,
parents, staff and management of the school has given me the confidence that we all are equally
aligned in our passion, our desire to carve a niche for ourselves and make a difference.

Let me assure you that it will be an exciting year of learning and self-growth. A year that will be
fruitful and gratifying for every stakeholder of the institution. Throughout my journey in the field of
education as a leader, trainer and academician | have had a clear vision that has guided me
throughout to the best outcome. My vision has always been to redefine and personalize education
with emphasis on creative learning, positive values and child centric policies in a safe and secure
learning environment for every child in the school. | strongly believe that school is an abode for self-
growth and creative development, which is inherent in every child. It will be our endeavor to not
just train but nourish and give opportunities to develop inherent qualities in each individual. Nothing
takes precedence over safety and that is constantly going to be our focus throughout, to provide a
secure and homely environment for all our kids.

Much has been executed and much more has to be done. A journey towards greater heights can
never materialize without the support and encouragement from every corner. We need your
cooperation and feedback throughout our quest for better learning and personal development.
“Let’s your child school environment feel like an extended home” for which | request you all to
treat my desk as a one stop where you can share, express, unload and cherish your kind thoughts
towards your child’s true welfare. We are confident that the coming years will pave the way for
creating the best minds and soul who will be ready to face the future challenges with vigour and
confidence.

We Believe, Care and Cherish in making learning a joyful experience. This will be our motto for the
year ahead.

Good luck!

With best
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Deepak Patankar
Principal




